
 

   

   
 

Friday 31 July 2020 
Kia ora, Kia orana,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa 
lahi atu,Bula vinaka,Ni hao, greetings to all whanau and friends 
of Flat Bush School, 
 
It was really nice catching up with lots of our FBS whānau at 
our Celebration of Success conferences. Our children and staff 
have been working hard and were very keen to share and show 
their learning successes with their families. 
Next week is Cook Islands Language Week and we have a 
really busy and exciting week planned,  We invite all of our FBS whānau and learning community to join us on Monday at 10am when 
we will raise the flag of the Cook Islands and sing the National Anthem. Our Cook Island children will also share with you the songs 
they have been learning at lunchtime with our wonderful tutors. Meitaki ma’ata Ms Babe Tupou, Freemantle and Tyrell for working 
with our children. On Monday at 1.45pm we have the Manurewa High School Cook Islands group performing for us in the hall, this will 
be an awesome occasion and we thank Ms Heather (Rm6) for organising this for us all. We also have our Arts Day in the hall on 
Wednesday showcasing the beautiful culture, arts and traditions of the Cook Islands. Come along during the week and enjoy 
everything that is happening. 
 
Kia manuia, 
Mr Avatea, proud to be your Principal 

  

Miley-Rose Pomare 

 
Favourite food: ​Green Salad 

Favourite colour: ​Blue 
Favourite drink: ​Water  
Favourite Brand: ​Nike 

Ama Faumuina 

 
Favourite food: ​Fried Chicken 

Favourite drink: ​Cranberry Juice 
Favourite colour: ​black 
Favourite brand: ​Nike 

Taise Lu’uga 
 
Favourite food: ​pizza 
Favourite drink: ​Sprite 
Favourite colour: ​Green 
Favourite brand: ​Converse 

Violet Pene Teinaki 
 
Favourite food: ​Orange 
Favourite drink: ​water​:  
Favourite colour: ​Pink 
Favourite brand: 
Converse 

  

 

 Artwork from Room 1 

  

R1 have been learning about scarecrows. Firstly 
R1 read The Scarecrows Wedding by Julia 

Donaldson. Then they decided to make 
scarecrows of shapes, then they decided to 
make scarecrows out of boxes because they 

wanted to make a giant scarecrow to be kaitiaki 
of their garden. 

 

School Lunches update: 
From​ Monday August the 17th​ we will have Sushi 

on sale Mondays, Wednesday and Fridays and 
Subway on Tuesday and Thursdays.  

 
There are no changes in prices, just changes in 

the days we are selling Sushi and Subway. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


